
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

December 7, 2001 
 
 
 
RE: In the Matter of the Continued Costing and Pricing of UNEs, Docket No. UT-003013; 

In the Matter of Verizon Northwest Inc.’s Terms and Conditions Regarding Microwave 
Entrance Facilities, Docket No. UT-011219 

 
 
TO THE PARTIES: 
 
On November 27, 2001, the Commission requested that parties in both dockets referred to above 
file written comments addressing whether the Commission should broaden the scope of issues in 
Docket No. UT-011219 to include the establishment of a Verizon SGAT.  Several parties filed 
comments as requested.. 
 
The Commission is interested in receiving written responses to filed comments. 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that parties must file and serve written Response Comments no 
later than Tuesday, December 18, 2001. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
LAWRENCE J. BERG 
Administrative Law Judge 


